
New York State Assembly
Albany, New York 12248

PRSRT STD.
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
Albany, New York

Permit No. 75

UPCOMING TOWN HALL & CONSTITUENT SESSIONS
Oct. 18th Town Hall and  
Answer Fair
Civic Commons Room, Central Library at  
10 Grand Army Plaza
6-7 PM: Meet with representatives from these 
agencies:

…and more!
7-8 PM: I will speak and answer any questions you 
have about legislation or local issues.

416 7th Avenue, Brooklyn, NY 11215 • 718-788-7221 • carrollr@nyassembly.gov

Fall Constituent Service Sessions
In the Information Commons Room,  
Central Library at 10 Grand Army Plaza
Talk to my constituent service staff at our satellite 
office hours on the following dates:

Please call or email my office with any questions. 
And you can always contact my office or come in 
person for your constituent service needs.

• 3 PM-6 PM Tuesday October 10th
• 3 PM-6 PM Tuesday November 14th
• 3 PM-6 PM Tuesday December 12th



I want to hear from you. If you have a community issue dealing with parks, schools, street safety, local business or other quality of life 
issues, please call my office. What priorities do you want me to focus on in the neighborhood in the coming months?

Assemblymember Carroll designating Zuzu’s 
Petals a New York State historic business. If 
you know of a local business that has been in 
operation for over 50 years and is deserving of 
recognition, let Assemblymember Carroll’s office 
know.

Assemblymember Carroll speaking in support of 
recent migrants with Borough President Antonio 
Reynoso and others at Borough Hall. This spring 
Assemblymember Carroll organized a clothing 
drive for children of migrants and continues to 
advocate for a NYC that works for everyone.

Assemblymember Carroll with Jack O’Connell, 
Ed Cunningham, and Laurie DeVito celebrating 
the successful conversion of Seeley Street 
from the narrowest two-lane street in the 
city to a much safer one-way street. Contact 
Assemblymember Carroll’s office with any other 
street safety concerns you may have.

Assemblymember Carroll at PS9’s Back to 
School BBQ with Principal Sha-Wonda Williams-
Credle and PTO President Leah Vickers 
announcing the $20,000 in state funding secured 
by Assemblymember Carroll for enrichment 
programming at PS9.


